South Coast Orchid Society
Summary of June, 1953 meeting as published in American Orchid
Society Bulletin

The South Coast Orchid Society met on June 22nd at the Silverado Park Club House, Long
Beach, California. A panel discussion on “Orchids for the Beginner” was held. Robert Fisher
discussed hybridization, Max Klein sowing of seed, J. L. Duroy transplanting from flasks,
Charles Atkinson potting techniques and Dr. V. D. Sedgwick the care of mature plants. Sixty-
nine flowering species and hubrids were on the exhibitors’ table. Mr. Henry Fricker of Fricker
Orchids donated a 9 x 12 greenhouse to the society to be raffled off at the December meeting. —
Charles E. Atkinson, U. S. Naval Air Station, Los Alamitos, California.
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